
Arkansas FBLA 
Executive Council Meeting 

May 31, 2024 
Opening:  
President Scarlet Hudgins opens the meeting at Arkansas Technical University at 1:50 pm CT 
 
Call to Order: 
Scarlet Hudgins - President 
Jack Cassell - Secretary 
Kaleb Cotton - Treasurer 
Marcela Castillo - Reporter 
Grace Van Dyke - Parliamentarian 
Abby Yarnell - District I State Vice President 
Taylor Peters - District II State Vice President 
Brody Ray - District III State Vice President 
Carly Martin - District IV State Vice President 
Lakelyn Adame - District V State Vice President 
Landon Gatliff - District VI State Vice President 
Alexis Noah - District VII State Vice President 
Dr. Kelley Todd (ex-officio, non-voting) - State Chair 
Morgan Ruff (ex-officio, non-voting) - State Advisor 
Ms. Stacey Peters - District II Coordinator 
Ms. Carol Anderson - District III Coordinator 
Ms. Carie Maroon - District IV Coordinator 
Ms. Megan Johnson - District V Coordinator 
Ms. Andrea Kray - District VI Coordinator 
 
 
Ms. Randa Mickle, District I Coordinator and Ms. Shannon Moots, District VII Coordinator, was 
not in attendance. 
 
Minutes: 
This Executive Council Meeting was called to order at 1:50 PM CST May 31, 2024 at Arkansas 
Technical University in Rothwell Hall with the President being in the chair and the Secretary 
present.  
 
The previous meeting minutes were emailed prior to the meeting to be read. President Scarlet 
Hudgins asked if there were any corrections. It was brought up that the emailed minutes were a 
script therefore, Jack Cassell, the Secretary, read the minutes from the last meeting and they 
were approved. Kaleb Cotton, the Treasurer reported $275,429.93 in the account. He noted that 
bills from the State Conference had not yet been charged to the account. 
 
There was no old business brought up. 
  



For new Business, Brody Ray, the District III State Vice President moved “that we accept all 
goals produced by the Arkansas Future Business Leaders of America officer team at the State 
Officer Leadership Academy'' The motion was seconded by Kaleb Cotton, the Treasurer. With 
no debate it passed 17-0 

The goals as listed were:  
● Increase Membership 

○ High School- 6,700 
○ Middle Level- 3,000 

● Improve Social Media 
● Increase BAA Participation by 20% 

 
Taylor Peters, the District II State Vice President moved that “Arkansas FBLA donates $500 to 
Brody’s National Campaign Fund” Lakelyn Adame, the District V State Vice President seconded 
the motion. With no debate it passed 15-2. Brody Ray, the District III State Vice President and 
Jack Cassell, the State Secretary voted no. 
 
Reports: 
Kaleb Cotton, the Treasurer reported $275,429.93 in the account. He noted that bills from the 
State Conference had not yet been charged to the account. 
 
Adjournment: 
President Scarlet Hudgins adjourned the meeting at 2:00 PM CST as there was no further 
business to discuss. 
Jack Cassell 
Arkansas FBLA State Secretary 

 


